
        

TOPIC:            Property Tax Refunds for the Month of October 2024                                                                    

 

SUBMITTED BY: Monica Madrigal, RTA                OF:              Tax Office                                            

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:                    

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:               November 19, 2024                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

RECOMMENDATION:   

Staff recommends the UISD Board of Trustees approve the tax refund as shown on the attached list. 

 

 

 

 

 
RATIONALE: 

As per Section 31.11 of the State Property Tax Code, refunds of $500 or more to taxpayers require Board of 

Trustees approval.  Attached is a list of refunds being requested and the reasons for the refunds.  The 

refunds are considered a reduction of revenue and not a district expenditure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

The Tax Office issued 166 Refund Checks in the amount of $213,691.07  

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE AND COMPLIANCE: 
In accordance with Section 31.11 of the State Property Tax Code 

 

 

 

  

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM 


